
Dear [Business Owner's Name], 

We hope this message finds you well. As part of our ongoing commitment to community health 

and safety, we would like to share some preventive health measures that your business can 

implement to ensure the well-being of your employees and customers. 

Recommended Preventive Health Measures: 

• Encourage regular hand washing and provide hand sanitizers at key locations. 

• Implement social distancing guidelines in common areas. 

• Regularly clean and disinfect high-touch surfaces. 

• Promote the use of face masks for employees and customers. 

• Encourage employees to monitor their health and stay home when feeling unwell. 

We appreciate your cooperation in making our community a safer place for everyone. If you 

have any questions or need further assistance, please feel free to contact us. 

Thank you for your commitment to health and safety. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position] 

[Your Organization] 

[Contact Information] 


